

1225 Warm Springs Ave, Huntingdon PA 16652-2350 Phone: (814) 643-8888 www.jcblair.org/foundation

November 5, 2015

Ms. Susan Sellers and HAMS Students Huntingdon Area Middle School 2500 Cassady AVE Huntingdon, PA 16652-2674

Dear Ms. Sellers and Students,

"Ensure quality health care for the people of Huntingdon County by providing funds to support and enhance the delivery of services at J.C. Blair Memorial Hospital." This is the mission of the J.C. Blair Memorial Hospital. You have helped secure this mission with your recent gift designated for the Alliance for Breast Care. Many thanks for your contribution.

Your investment in J.C. Blair Hospital through the Foundation will help us ensure quality patient care and comfort for the people of Huntingdon County now and in the future. We are grateful for your support and willingness to share your resources to sustain the hospital's programs and services, and enable us to continue to offer quality and compassionate medical care right here in our community.

Thank you for your generosity and your confidence in our work at J.C. Blair Hospital Foundation.

what a worderful gette au community. Had

Sincerely,

Linda Carpenter

Executive Director

Thank you for your contribution of \$368.60 that J.C. Blair Memorial Hospital Foundation received on 11/2/2015. No goods or services were provided in exchange for your contribution. This letter will serve as your receipt for tax purposes; please retain it for your records.